
                                                                 Eastfield Crossing Association 

 

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was held on February 5 at 39 

Barden Circle.  

Present were Jerry Spring, Beverly Bernard, Don Skiba, Jack Woonton and John Symonds. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Jerry Spring. 

Announcement 

Jerry Spring announced that he would not be able to be ECA president for 2016 

Discussion on 129 Bellview   

Letter to be sent regarding personal property on common land that should be removed within 90 days. 

Discussion on placing permanent markers for distinction between common land and lot owners land 

such as large rock will be reviewed again in the spring. 

Bellview Lamp Post 

Quote for $1300.00 to supply power to post to get operating.  

Motion to install from Bev Bernard. Second by john Symonds 

Motion passed. 

Review of agenda for Annual meeting  

Don Skiba to e-mail out Proxy ballot over the weekend along with co copies is posted on the bulletin 

board. 

Financials 

Election for 2016  

Copies of ECA declaration needed   

John Symonds to order 12 copies from staples 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Symonds, Secretary 



 


